

GRAMMAR

1 Read about Shen's activities.

Complete the sentences with *always*, *usually*, *sometimes*, or *never*.

	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	Sun
eat fast food							
watch TV						✓	✓
drink coffee	✓	✓	✓	✓	✓	✓	✓
work late	✓	✓	✓	✓			

1 Shen _____ eats fast food.

2 Shen _____ watches TV.

3 Shen _____ drinks coffee.

4 Shen _____ works late.

2 Choose the correct word(s) to complete the sentences.

Example: Does / Do Mike work on Saturday?

1 What *does* / *do* your wife do?

2 They *don't* / *doesn't* work late every evening.

3 My son *go* / *goes* to college every day.

4 Martina and her husband *speak* / *speaks* Spanish, English, and Portuguese.

5 Jose and Maria *watch* / *watches* TV in the evening.

6 Amy *finish* / *finishes* work at 5:00.

VOCABULARY

3 Match the places in the box with the jobs.

office hospital factory street restaurant school

Example: factory worker factory

- 1 waitress _____
- 2 policeman _____
- 3 teacher _____
- 4 receptionist _____
- 5 doctor _____

4 Complete the sentences about Sara with the **CORRECT FORM** of the words in the box.

take listen to finish start work eat

Sara works in an office. She always ¹ _____ a shower in the morning.
She ² _____ work at 8:15 in the morning and ³ _____ at 4:00 in
the afternoon. Sara ⁴ _____ a sandwich for lunch. At night, Sara ⁵
_____ the radio.

PERIOD 3, TEST 1
Reading & Listening

READING

1 Read the text. Complete the sentences with the correct name.

The two Sams

Sam Thurton is 27 and he lives in Sydney, Australia. He's married and has one daughter. His wife's name is Ellie and she is 25. Their daughter, Megan, is two years old. Sam works as a taxi driver and his wife is a teacher at a school.

Sam works at night. He starts work at 9 p.m. and he usually finishes work at 6 o'clock in the morning. When he gets home, he always eats breakfast with his family. He never watches TV, but he sometimes likes to listen to music on the radio. Sam doesn't work on weekends. He relaxes at home with his family.

Sam Chen is a student and she's 21. She is from Hong Kong and she's Chinese. She isn't married and she lives with her parents in a small apartment. Sam usually gets up at 6:30 in the morning and she walks to the gym. Then, at 8 o'clock, she goes to class. She studies business in college and she wants to work in a bank after she graduates. In the evening, Sam does her homework and makes dinner.

Sam speaks good English, but her parents don't speak English. Her parents have a restaurant and Sam sometimes works there on the weekend.

Example: Sam Thurton lives in Sydney.

- 1 _____ is Sam's wife.
- 2 _____ is a student.
- 3 _____ works at night.
- 4 _____ is Chinese.
- 5 _____ is Sam's daughter.
- 6 _____ doesn't work on the weekend.

PERIOD 3, TEST 1
Reading & Listening

2 Read the text again. Check (✓) the correct answers.

Example: How old is Sam Thurton?

A 21 ☐ B 25 ☐ C 27 ☒

1 What does Sam Thurton do?

A student ☐ B taxi driver ☐ C teacher ☐

2 How many children do Sam and Ellie have?

A one ☐ B two ☐ C three ☐

3 What does Sam Thurton's wife do?

A businesswoman ☐ B student ☐ C teacher ☐

4 What time does he start work?

A 6 o'clock in the morning ☐ B 8 o'clock in the morning ☐

C 9 o'clock in the evening ☐

5 What does Sam Thurton always do in the morning?

A has breakfast with his family ☐ B listens to the radio ☐ C watches TV ☐

6 What time does Sam Chen get up?

A 6 o'clock ☐ B 6:30 ☐ C 8 o'clock ☐

7 What does Sam Chen usually do in the morning?

A works in a restaurant ☐ B studies English ☐ C goes to the gym ☐

8 What does Sam Chen study at university?

A business ☐ B English ☐ C teaching ☐

9 Where does she want to work?

A in a bank ☐ B in a school ☐ C in a restaurant ☐

LISTENING

1 Listen to an interview with Ana-Maria about her job and daily routine. Check (✓) True or False.

- 1 Ana-Maria works on TV.
True ☐ False ☐
- 2 She usually gets up at six o'clock in the morning.
True ☐ False ☐
- 3 She always walks to work.
True ☐ False ☐
- 4 She always works on the weekend.
True ☐ False ☐
- 5 After work, she usually goes to the gym.
True ☐ False ☐

2 Listen to five conversations and answer the questions. Check (✓) the correct answer.

- 1 What does the woman sometimes have for lunch?
A a sandwich ☐ B a salad ☐ C fruit ☐
- 2 Where does Emily's husband work?
A at home ☐ B in a school ☐ C at a college ☐
- 3 What time do Alex and Elmira go to the movies?
A four-thirty ☐ B five o'clock ☐ C six o'clock ☐
- 4 What time is the tour today?
A 10 o'clock ☐ B 1:30 ☐ C 3 o'clock ☐
- 5 How does the first man usually go to work?
A on foot ☐ B by train ☐ C by car ☐